Herbert Shannon Jr

From: Judy Stalder <jstalder@northstate.net>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Herbert Shannon Jr

Subject: UMA Geotechnical Construction ZA-20-13

Dear Council Members:

UMA Geotechnical Construction, the applicant for rezoning ZA-20-13 on National Service Road, requests a continuance
of the public hearing to November 2, 2020. The applicant needs the additional time to complete due diligence on the
property.

Thank you for considering this request.

Judy Stalder

The Stalder Group LLC PO Box 5581 High Point NC 27262
336.688.2204 jstalder@northstate.net



